MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

The Los Angeles Leadership Academy (Academy) and the Los Angeles Leadership Academy United
(LALAU) enter into this Memorandum of Understanding regarding Increasing CIF Coaching Stipends

This Memorandum of Understanding recognizes and agrees the following:
Certificated CIF sport coaches’ stipends shall be updated to the following:

Certificated head coaches’ stipends will increase from $2,500 to $4,500. Certificated assistant coaches’
stipends will increase from $2,000 to $3,500.

This shall constitute the entire agreement of the parties and may only be modified by mutual agreement in
writing signed by both parties.
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